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Information 

 

 

 
Conference admission is restricted. By the end of May, invitations 

will be sent to members of the Bologna Follow Up Group and to 
representatives of the National Agencies for ERASMUS Mundus, 

ERASMUS or TEMPUS. Details (e.g. programme, hotel 
accommodation) are included in the invitation letters. 

 
In preparation of the conference, a study on Joint Degrees will be carried 

out in Bologna signatory countries. Therefore, a questionnaire has been 
sent to Universities in order to be filled in by chairs of international 

programmes. Those persons in charge who have not yet received the 
questionnaire are highly welcome to participate in the evaluation by 

completing the download version. 


